
Dear Productivity Commission, 

Citizens, parishioners, Christians, retired teachers. 

It will deny a future in manufacturing to many young people, our ex-students. 

Manufacturing would collapse in this country, as the automotive industry is the seed-bed of 
manufacturing generally. 
National security depends on the ability of our economy to produce defence goods should 
the need arise, as it did in 1939. 

We will support no attempts to close the automotive industry in this country. 

Kind Regards, 
Tony and Anne Le Clerc 
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